
Saving and Preserving Arts and Cultural Environments
1804 North Van Ness Los Angeles, California 90028

Telephone: 213/463-1629

S PA C E S
June 20, 1989

M r. J o h n H a c h m e i s t e r
Route 1, Box 97
Oskaloosa, Kansas 66066

Dear John,

Thank you so much for the information you sent us on your purchase of the
Garden of Eden. We will try to use as much of it as we can in our
n e w s l e t t e r .

When you have the postcards for sale let us know if you will be selling them
by mail, I think our members would be interested.

A number of years ago we attempted to get a copy of Dinsmoors' Death
Certificate, since we had read some contradictory information about him.
It seems that in Kansas they are not allowed to give such information to
people outside the family. Why? We never found out. We were never able
to reach a family member. .

Regardless, it would seem to be an important document that might contain
new information. I assume you are in contact with Dinsmoors' family and
suggest that it might be worth the effort to try and get the Certificate for
your archives.

I hope this finds you well if we can be of any help to you please let us
k n o w .

Our best,

Seymour Rosen
D i r e c t o r
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